SCCC Takes Flight

On Saturday evening February 26th 18 members and 2 guests left Pueblo at 6 pm and traveled to Colorado Springs to have dinner at the Airplane Restaurant.  Our pilot for the evening was Bill Kenney.  The menu at the restaurant is extensive and the food was very good.  Everyone who attended had a good time and we all thank Bill for setting up this great cruise and dine.

Upon arrival we were seated inside the airplane fuselage.  The airplane is a Boeing KC-97, one of the largest piston aircraft ever built by Boeing.  The KC-97 was used a tanker to refill other aircraft during flight.  You can walk to the front and see the cockpit and also at the rear of the plane view the small area where a crew member would work to extend the boom to another aircraft for refueling.
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